





#19

Week Commencing: 21.2.22

This half term has whizzed past! We have been impacted by Covid amongst staff and pupils, but thankfully, managed to keep classes open. The pupils have given their all to the topics, as they always do and have experienced a wide range of engaging learning opportunities.

Thank you as always to our incredible staff team for all their hard work within school—and our families at home for their continuing support. When home and school work together the impact on our pupils is priceless!

Have a wonderful half term -Tina Kearney, Head Teacher

## **Upcoming dates;**

14th—18th Feb: Half Term

23.2.22 Parents Evening

1.3.22 Pancake Day / St David's Day

**4.3.22 World Book Day** Come dressed as a book character!

17.3.22 St Patricks Day

18.3.22 Red Nose Day Details to be confirmed

## **SIMS In touch**

Tech issues this week has meant paper copies of the newsletter this week, and emails to staff—apologies.

## New topics after half term

Lower School: Senses

Middle School: Vogue

Upper School: What do people do at work?



## **New Assistant Head Teacher**

After a rigorous and robust interview day this week, Mr Peter Tidmarsh, CEO of our Trust and myself are pleased to inform our school community that we have appointed a new Assistant Head Teacher with responsibility for Middle School. Mrs Hedy Nash will be joining us after Easter. She has spent her career in special educational provisions and we are looking forward to welcoming her and her expertise to our school leadership team.

**Birthdays that have just been and are coming up :** Katie (Willow), Charlie (Olive), Harris (Pine), Jan-Nwil (Holly), Zac (Holly).

Enjoy your special Day!



"Every day may not be good, but there is something good in every day" Anon









